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Chrissy Heim

From: Evansville ANEW [anewexecsec=att.net@cmail1.com] on behalf of Evansville ANEW 
[anewexecsec@att.net]

Sent: Wednesday, November 12, 2014 5:46 PM
To: MaNissa  Lemon
Subject: ANEW November 2014 Newsletter

NOVEMBER 2014

 

November Membership Meeting 

"When Generations Collide in the Workplace" 

Kathleen Lapekas 

Wednesday, November 19, 2014 

Evansville Country Club 

11:30 am Networking begins 

12:00 pm Program begins 

GUESTS are $22 per person. 

MENU: Chicken Caesar Salad, Pumpkin pie with whipped cream 

(Veggie Option must be made with reservation.) 

Deadline for Reservation is Friday, Nov 14  at 2:00 pm. 

http://evansvilleanew.org 

Featured Advertiser 

2015 Statement of Dues 

Dues for 2015 are now being accepted.  Dues received after 

December 31, 2014 will be at the full membership dues rate of $255.  

IN THIS ISSUE.... 

~ Underwriter 

~Presidential Information 

~ 2015 Officers and Board of 
Directors 

~2014 ANEW Sponsors 

~ 2014 Door Prize Sponsors 

2014 MEETING 
DATES 

November 19 

December 10 

2015 DUES 

2015 Annual Dues 
are now being 
accepted.  Mail in 
your payment to: 
PO Box 3192, 
Evansville, IN  
47731 

2015 MEETING 
DATES 

January 28, 2015 

February 25, 2015 

March 18, 2015 

April 29, 2015 
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Dues paid after January 31, 2015 will include an additional late of $25 

making your total $280.  If you fail to renew your dues by February 

15, 2015 you will have to reapply for membership. 

Follow the link listed below to find your statement for renewal: 

http://evansvilleanew.org/become-member 

A note from the President... 

Dear ANEW Membership, 

With Thanksgiving upon us, many of us will celebrate with our family 

and friends around the dinner table, and giving thanks to those 

persons that we cherish the most. In my family, we have a yearly 

tradition to go around the table and say “What I’m Most Thankful For.” 

I would like to take this opportunity to tell ANEW “What I’m Most 

Thankful For.” 

I’m most thankful for the support and attentiveness of our members at 

this year’s monthly meetings. When I accepted the nomination for 

President last year, I was very nervous and felt lots of anxiety with the 

responsibility of leading our monthly meetings, and making sure to 

include every detail. Because of all of your support, this year has 

been filled with some nervous moments but mostly with a sense of 

pride in knowing that I’m doing my very best to represent ANEW’s 

membership, and for that, I’m thankful. 

I’m most thankful for the business and personal relationships that 

ANEW has afforded me over my eight year tenure. Because of 

ANEW, I have been given the opportunity to know and work with 

many terrific ladies that, just like me, don’t have all of the answers to 

life. I know that I could call any one of the wonderful ladies in ANEW 

and ask them a question, and would receive helpful and honest 

feedback. This resource is invaluable to me, and for that, I’m 

thankful.   

As my year as your President will end soon, please continue to email 

me suggestions or comments that you may have in order to improve 

ANEW for the future. As our membership grows, so do our needs, 

and wants, and we want to hear from you. See everyone at our next 

membership meeting on November 19th! 

  Best wishes, 

MaNissa Lemon 

  

 

May 27, 2015 

June 24, 2015 

July 22, 2015 

August 19, 2015 

September 23, 2015 

October 28, 2015 

November 18, 2015 

December 9, 2015 

BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS 

MaNissa Lemon 

President 

Stephanie Gerhardt 

1st Vice President, 
Membership 

Katie Worman 

2nd Vice President, 
Programs 

Jill Rawley 

Secretary 

Billie Heckel 

Treasurer 

Misty Seaton 

Director 

Lauren Jones 

Director 

Barbara McCarty 

Director 

Vicki McDonald 

Director 

Rita Bauer 

Director 

Sherri Alley 

Director 

Michelle Smith 

Director 

Nazan Wolfe 

Director 

Lori Young 

Director 

Angie Hargett 
Director 
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2015 Officers and Board of Directors 

President: Billie Heckel 

1st VP Membership: Katie Worman 

2nd VP Programs: Rita Bauer 

Treasurer: Angie Hargett 

Assistant Treasurer: Bobbi Cobb 

Secretary: MaNissa Lemon 

Directors: Ann Martin, Barbara McCarty, Jill Rawley, Lauren Jones, 

MIchelle Smith, Misty Seaton, Sherri Alley, Stephanie Gerhardt, Janet 

Schultheis 

Monthly Advertiser 

Membership Recruitment Day 
Know a fantastic lady ready to learn, mentor or network with other 

incredible ladies? 

2014 ANEW 
SPONSORS 

January 

Schultheis Insurance 

The Women's Hospital 

February 

Banterra Bank/Omega 
Processing Solutions 

Within Sight, LLC 

March 

Tracy Zeller Jewelry 

Cielo Boutique 

April 

Kemper 

Payne Wealth Partners 

May 

AlphaGraphics 

Kemper 

June 

Deaconess Women's 
Hospital 

Kemper 

July 

Deja vu Skin Care 

4C of Southern Indiana 

August 

Janet Schultheis - Edward 
Jones 

Kerri Zeien Photography 

September 

German American Bank 

Kemper First choice 

October Underwriter 

Tracy Zeller Jewelry 

November 

Bowers Harrison 

Banterra Bank 

December 

Kemper CPA 

Membership Appreciation 
Underwriter 

Bamberger, Foreman, 
Oswald & Hahn 
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ANEW will be hosting a Membership Recruitment Event on 

Weds., Nov. 12 to be held at 

The Evansville Country Club 

Light hors de oeuvres and beverages provided! 

You can choose the best time for your schedule 

Lunch time 12 noon  - 1:00 

or 

early Evening 4:30 p.m. - 5:30 p.m. 

Please reserve your spot by signing up on our website with your 

guest. 

http://evansvilleanew.org 

(Please note in the comments section which session you will be 

attending.) 

Any questions please contact: stephaniemgerhardt@gmail.com 

Table Space Available to Promote 
your Business 

At each ANEW meeting there are three tables available to any 

member for promotion of special events.  The tables are set up in the 

lobby area of our meeting facility except for the October Annual 

meeting and the December Holiday meeting. 

Examples of appropriate use are: members wishing to promote a not 

for profit event for which they are volunteering and a seminar, 

workshop or event hosted by a member's place of business.  Table 

space is not to be used by retailers selling items in the normal course 

of business. 

Table space is available on a first come, first serve basis.  You are 

responsible for removing the material from the tables after the 

meeting.  If you are interested in securing table space please contact 

Katie Worman, Second VP - Programs at kw@zosslaw.com 

DOOR PRIZE 
SPONSORS 

January - Schultheis 
Insurance 

February - The Guitar Lab 

March - Old National Events 
Plaza 

April - Banterra Bank 

May - Deja Vu Skin & Vein 
Center 

June - The Women's 
Hospital 

July - Tracy Zeller Jewelry 

August - Edward Jones/ 
Janet Schultheis 

September - Kemper CPA 

November - Cielo Boutique 
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